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Spring Term Newsletter 2 
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Governors, 

 

This week has been Children’s Mental Health Week. The children have been thinking about 

ways to support themselves when feeling different emotions and they have been getting to 

know themselves better by learning about their personalities. 

 

Reverend Neil visited us in school on Tuesday. He talked to the children about resilience 

and told the story of The Hare and the Tortoise. Next week in school, the children will be 

discussing ways to help themselves grow and achieve more by being resilient. 

 

On Thursday, the Year 1 and 2 children attended an online interactive storytelling workshop 

to celebrate National Storytelling Week. They enjoyed listening to stories and imagining 

their own magical world! 

 

Next week, we will be taking part in Safer Internet Day and supporting the children how to 

be safer online. 

 

Reminders: 

Please can your child(ren) bring their water bottles to school every day. 

Please could children wear stud earrings to school. Thank you. 

 

If your child has grown out of any uniform, we would welcome any donations to use as 

spares.  Many thanks. 
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Extra-Curricular Activities  

These will be happening as normal for the final week of the half term.  

 

Please see below for some new clubs to choose from which will start after half term; 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Achievement Assembly 

We would like to invite Parents and Carers to join our Friday morning Achievement 

Assembly (9.10am). Dates for after Half Term are below.  

 
Friday 28th February Year 1 

(Starfish and Jellyfish) 

Friday 7th March Reception 

(Seashells and Seahorse) 

Friday 14th March Year 2  

(Puffins, Seagulls, Dolphins) 

Friday 28th  March Year 1 

(Starfish and Jellyfish) 

Friday 4th April Reception 

(Seashells and Seahorse) 

 

 

Storytime Sessions 

We would like to invite parents/carers to join us for some Storytime sessions. This will be a 

time for you to share books with your child and listen to whole class story-time.  

Unfortunately, we cannot accommodate babies/toddlers during these sessions. 

 

The dates for these sessions will be: 
 

Tuesday  25th February 2.50pm-3.10pm Puffins, Seagulls, Dolphins 

Tuesday 4th March 2.50pm-3.10pm Starfish, Jellyfish 

Tuesday 11th March  2.50pm-3.10pm Seashells, Seahorse 

Day of the week 

 

Club Run by 

Monday 

 

Music Club 

Rec, Y1 & Y2 

Mrs Waller & Mrs Barber  

 

Tuesday 

 

Board Games & Lego Club 

Rec, Y1 & Y2 

Mrs Barber & Miss Taylor 

Wednesday 

 

Fun & Games Club 

Rec, Y1 & Y2 

Miss Hunt & Miss Clay 

Thursday 

 

Arts & Crafts Club 

Rec, Y1 & Y2  

Mrs Barber & Miss Hunt 

Friday 

 

Yoga & Meditation Club 

Rec, Y1 & Y2 

Miss Taylor & Mrs Haws 



 

                                         
 

Dates for diaries 

Here are some of the planned events happening in school. We will keep you updated if we 

have to make any changes.  

Tuesday 11th February Safer Internet Day 

Tuesday 11th February Reception Storytime Session 2.50pm-3.10pm 

Friday 14th February Year 2 Parents/Carers invited to Achievement Assembly 

Friday 14th  February School breaks up for the half term holiday 

Monday 24th February School re-opens after the half term holiday 

Tuesday 25th February Year 2 Storytime Session 2.50pm-3.10pm 

Friday 28th February Year 1 Parents/Carers invited to Achievement Assembly 

Tuesday 4th March Year 1 Storytime Session 2.50pm-3.10pm 

Thursday 6th March World Book Day – more details to follow 

Friday 7th March Reception Parents/Carers invited to Achievement 

Assembly 

Monday 10th March British Science Week 

Tuesday 11th March Reception Storytime Session 2.50pm-3.10pm 

Friday 14th March Year 2 Parents/Carers invited to Achievement Assembly 

Tuesday 18th March Parent’s Evening (more details to follow) 

Wednesday 19th March Parent’s Evening (more details to follow) 

Friday 21st March Red Nose Day for Comic Relief – wear something red! 

Friday 28th March Year 1 Parents/Carers invited to Achievement Assembly 

Friday 4th April  Reception Parents/Carers invited to Achievement 

Assembly 

Friday 4th April School breaks up for the Easter Holidays 

Please do not hesitate to call in at the School Office or contact your child’s Class Teacher 

on Tapestry (Reception) or Class Dojo (Years 1 and 2) if you need any further information 

or help.   

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Catherine McClarron     

Headteacher 


